
 

Friday 16th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a very hot week! The children have coped magnificently. 

PARKING. I have had further complaints from our neighbours regarding parking on the grass 
verges near the corner of Lawton Moor Road and Carloon Road. This is going to result in 
work needing to be done to put right the damage. This is also affecting the kerb stones too 
which could become a hazard for all us. Please be mindful where and how you park and do 
not park on the verges.  I know that it is difficult for all of you in the morning and evening 
and something that I have discussed with Father Owen as I know it can get very busy and 
chaotic out there. Please be kind and courteous to each other. We are all part of the Saint 
Aidan’s family and deserve to be treated with respect. 

ROAD SAFETY The children have been learning about Road Safety this week and how to 
keep safe. 

CODING. The children from Y1-4 have been involved in a coding assembly this morning. 
Please ask them all about it this evening. 

CITY MENTAL HEALTH AND WELLBEING. City have been in school working with Y5 and Y6 on 
their mental health and will do so for the next few weeks. They were very pleased with our 
children’s behaviour and good answers and discussion. Well done to all. 

Y6 will be having a photoshoot on Tuesday and a separate letter has been sent out. 

REMINDER. It is the last half term so please make sure all dinner accounts are cleared, 
particularly Y6, before the end of term. 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK is 92.27%  We still need to continue to work on this. 

PUNCTUALITY needs to improve as many children have been arriving late this week. Please 
can you make sure that your children are in and on time.  It does have an impact on their 
learning and also how they feel when they walk in class late. Many thanks for your support. 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

 Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
 


